
W E E K  T W O F R E E L A N C I N GM E N T E E S

Every week we provide manuals to Mentees to help you get ahead in your career. They
are not a necessity for your Mentor/Mentee relationship and the information contained
within them is not a substitute for advice you may receive from a paid professional.
Your Mentor has not been trained on the information provided in the manuals. Our only
hope is that by reading these manuals you can get a better idea about your business
and form better questions to encourage a stronger bond between your Mentor/Mentee
partnership. If the manuals do raise a question in your mind, we encourage you to write
it down to ask your Mentor in your one hour session per week.

What steps have you already completed on the road to success as a freelancer?

Here's a review of the things you may have learned in the manual from Week Two, "The Plan".

What's the next step you need to take in your freelancing journey?

What can you do today to get you moving forwards on your next step?


